
Coastal Notice to Mariners      

 

 
   
 

Medina Inlet Port Lateral Marker’s Missing  

Notification 

Coastal Mariners are advised:  

Date of activity:   1 July 2024 

Time of activity: Nil 

Location of activity: Medina Inlet approach to Apsley Strait 

Assets/ Vessels 
involved 

 
All vessels transiting through the Medina Inlet 

Description of Activity: Coastal Mariners are advised that it has been reported three Port lateral 
markers in the Medina inlet approach to the Apsley Strait are missing. 

The Coordinates of the missing buoys are: 

 11° 51.645 S. 130° 35.070 E.  Medina Inlet Entrance 

 11° 46.355 S. 130° 39.993 E. 

 11° 45.854 S. 130° 39.798 E. 

Mariners transiting the area are advised to navigate with additional caution. 

Conducted by: Please forward additional reports to marine.safety@nt.gov.au or 

NtM.NTG@nt.gov.au 

Communication :  Radio Nil 

                              Mobile  Nil 

Additional information Coastal Notice to Mariners 2020 / 024 and 033 and 2024 / 005 are now 

cancelled  

Cancel this notice  on:   To be advised 

Capt. Anil Chadha 

Director of Marine Safety NT 

To Coastal Mariners Location Medina Inlet / Apsley Strait 

Date of issue 1 July 2024 Ref number Coastal NtM 2024-011 (T) 
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